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Letter from the Bulletin Editor

Dear Reader,

Welcome to the February 2011 issue of the
Bulletin of the EATCS. First of all, I wish all of
you a happy and successful 2011.

I have some news to report. Starting from this
issue, Ryuhei Uheara will be in charge of informing
us on the novelties of the Japanese Chapter of the
EATCS. I’m also glad to announce that from the June
issue, V. Arvind will be the new editor of The
Computational Complexity Column. I want to express
my gratitude to Jacobo Torán and Kazuhisa Makino
for their great contribution and for the effort
devoted to the Bulletin for so many years. My
warmest thanks to you.

Regarding the present issue, apart from the
interesting Columns contributions, our reporters
bring you news on EATCS and TCS activities all over
the world. Please, read them carefully!

I trust that you will find a lot of interesting
material to read in this issue.

Maria Serna, Barcelona
February 2011


